
 

   

 

Conklin Water Treatment Plant Update   

Nov. 22, 2024 

The upgrades to the Conklin Water Treatment Plant are mostly finished and expected to be fully complete by 
mid-December. The plant has resumed sourcing and treating water locally to provide to the Conklin community. 
Water is no longer being hauled from the Anzac water distribution system to the Conklin Water Treatment Plant.  

Continuous monitoring and regular testing  

Water quality at the Conklin Water Treatment Plant and in the distribution system is very closely monitored and 
tested. The tests confirm the water being supplied to the community meets all Canadian Drinking Water 
guidelines.  

There are no expected changes or impacts to water service with the water treatment plant being fully 
operational again.  

Thank you for your support while these upgrades are being completed.     

If anyone has questions or requires more information, they may contact Pulse at 780-743-7000 or visit the 
Municipal Office in Conklin.    


